
I urge the committee to support HB 2728. Not only does allowing competitions that encourage wanton killing of coyotes tarnish the 
reputation of people who engage in ethical hunting practices, it has been scientifically demonstrated to increase, not decrease, 
conflict with livestock. Oregon's wildlife should be managed according to science, ethical principles, and the benefit of all 
Oregonians.


